Resident Birthdays

Nancy Ray 7/2
Betty Belcher 7/6
Ken McElhaney 7/6
Jean Miller 7/28

Employee Birthdays

Scott Kennedy 7/6
Pamela Mitchell 7/21
Betty Wallace 7/27

Anniversaries

Jake & Helen Owen 7/13

Save the Date
July 2nd at 4:00pm
Music with Al Elliott
July 11th at 11:15am
Lunch at Ruby Tuesday
July 23rd at 2:00pm
Gorgeous Grandmas
Photo Shoot

Letter from Executive Director

RobinBrooke

SENIOR LIVING

Dear Friends,

| am very excited to join the RobinBrooke community as the
Executive Director. Everyone has made me feel so welcome which
| appreciate very much. It has been a pleasure this past month
meeting many of you and getting to know you. It is great hearing
your life stories and | love seeing the photographs many of you
have displayed outside of your apartment. Our past makes us the
person we are today and we are always changing over the years
even if just a little bit at a time.

| have been very impressed with the team. The level of
professionalism and customer service in every department that |
have observed is amazing. | feel blessed to join this team.

Thank you so much for being patient with me as | learn names
and routines here and settle into my role. | believe in living life to
its fullest and want to plan lots of fun events for everyone who
lives and works at RobinBrooke.

If  have not met you please stop by and say hi!

Crystal Hamilton
Executive Director /

201 Harmony Way, Elizabethtown, KY 42701



Resident Spotlight

Willow Dean (Hall) Bloyd was born on January 10, 1936 Y
(88 years old) in Green County, KY, to Arvin Hazel Hall and |
Nora Ethyl (Skaggs) Hall. She had two sisters and one
brother. She has five children, eleven grandchildren, and
six great grandchildren.

Willow worked at Walmart for 40 years and retired at the
“young” age of 86. She was one of the most charismatic
employees Walmart has ever seen. Customers, and
vendors alike, would seek her out on their weekly shopping |
trips just to talk to her. She still visits there each week to
shop and visit her former coworkers.

She's been a member of Severns Valley Baptist Church for over three decades. She reads
her Bible daily and each night you can find her on her knees praying before bed. Even
though she no longer drives, she still watches church on TV weekly.

You can often find her at the American Legion on Friday nights listening to live music and
dancing. She didn't learn to dance until she was well into her fifties, and if she has the
chance, she is listening to her favorite song, Wagon Wheel, by Darius Rucker.

Willow loves fashion. She enjoys matching her outfits and jewelry every day. Despite her
tiny frame, she loves to eat - especially ice cream. She enjoys walking, playing Bingo, and
spending time with her friends and family.

If you have the chance, stop by and visit Willow at RobinBrooke. She loves to socialize!
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Residents & Families of Arcadia Communities
Please join us on Thursday, July 11th at 6:00 pm as we discuss the new licensure for
Assisted Living in Kentucky and meet our new pharmacy partner, Synchrony Louisville
Pharmacy.

We will be discussing in detail the new regulations that will affect your residency along
with Arcadia’s proposal to adapt to these changes and step by step instructions each
resident will need to do in order for us to be in compliance by September 1, 2024.

Both Arcadia Senior Management and Synchrony Pharmacy representatives will be on
hand to answer any questions you may have.

Please RSVP by calling the Concierge Desk by Monday, July 8th at (270) 982-3343.



June Happenings

¢

Top Row: Left and Right: Micki Howell with Nancy Kemp from ETown Garden Club;

Nancy Ray & Sharon Schlatter shopping at Kroger; Lore Wilkinson & Natasha Mackey
painting a star night light

Middle Row: Left and Right: Laverne Howard working out with the nautilus weights;
Joyce Bennett learning martial arts with Kaden Brookman; Laverne Walton working
out in the fitness room

Bottom Row: Left to Right: Bill Rea enjoying lunch at Red Lobster; Sally Dixon

whipping up some brownies; Shelby Belcher playing cornhole; Mary Catherine
Cravens having some bubble fun




Crystal Hamilton
Executive Director
crystalh@robinbrooke.com

Marcia Thompson
Business Office Director
marciat@robinbrooke.com

Scott Kennedy
Teresa New
Betty Wallace
Concierge
concierge@robinbrooke.com

Natasha Mackey
Director of Culinary Services
kitchen@robinbrooke.com

Shelly Young
Dining Manager
dietary@robinbrooke.com

Cindy Kennedy

Director of Life Engagement /Open Arms

ckennedy@robinbrooke.com

Mike DeRuiter
Director of Maintenance
miked@robinbrooke.com

Deb Sellers
Director of Resident Care & Wellness
debs@robinbrooke.com

Deanna Thompson
Life Engagement Coordinator
dthompson@robinbrooke.com

for more photos and updates
at RobinBrooke Senior Living!
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SPREAD THE WORD

Your opinion matters so please write a review

Go To: www.RobinBrooke.com
Choose REVIEWS and post your comments or experience
OR use the QR code

THANKYOU

KNOWYOUR
NEIGHBOR

$1000

for Your Neighbor

Be rewarded for referring others to RobinBrooke.
Refer today and receive $1000 credit off one month's
rent* and your new neighbor will also receive $1000
credit. For more information contact Pat Cranmer

BEST OF THE BEST!

The People Have Spoken! Spread the word...
RobinBrooke Senior Living received the
2024 Readers Choice Awards in the
following categories:

WINNER:
BEST ASSISTED LIVING COMMUNITY
BEST PLACE TO VOLUNTEER

Words cannot express the gratitude of
appreciation for everyone that supported us
in achieving this honorable recognition.

This accomplishment is truly the result of
the sincere commitment and outstanding
performance of our staff.

We will continue to listen so we may better
serve and satisfy.




